
Charter Township of Ironwood Public Notice 

July Board of Review Meeting for Error and Omissions 

Notice is hereby given that there will be a meeting of the Ironwood Township Board of Review, 

Thursday, July 23, 2020 starting at 4:00 pm in the Board Room at the Charter Township of Ironwood 

office located at N10892 Lake Road, Ironwood, MI.  The purpose of said meeting is to correct errors and 

omissions. 

One person will be allowed at a time and wearing a mask is required. If you are coughing, have COVID 

symptoms or are sick, please do not come to the office.  Please mail in your request to the Assessor as 

soon as possible.  If you have any questions, please contact our Assessor, Tom Novascone @ 906-364-

0940.  Your request can be mailed to Tom Novascone, Assessor,  N10892 Lake Road, Ironwood, MI 

49938. 

Mary Segalin, Clerk 

Charter Township of Ironwood 


